Frogtown
Neighborhood Association

September 30, 2013

To whom it may concern,

651/789-7407 (office)
651/789-7482 (lax)
tait@frogtownmn.org (e-mail)
www.frogftownmn.ory (website)
685 West Minnehaha Avenue
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55104

On Tuesday, September 24 2013 the community voted 30 to nothing in favor of waiving the 45
day waiting period for a full liquor license for Nong Vietnamese Bistro (799 University). Nong
has been a great asset to the neighborhood and we look forward to this addition to the

community.

Thank you,

Serving the nelghborhoods of East Midway, Frogtown, Capitol Heights, and Mt. Airy since 1970!




